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From: Robert <robert@theoldbrush.com.au>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>, Sharyn Munro 
<sharyn@sharynmunro.com...
Date: 2/20/2012 9:47 am
Subject: The Drip, Goulburn Rv. Ulan

The Drip area is one of the most visually spectacular anywhere in NSW., 
absolutely unique. Transferring this site to private ownership for the 
purposes of further mining borders on ignorant desecration, if not 
criminality, in my opinion. It is a "no brainer" that such a rare beauty 
spot should be immediately included in the Goulburn Rv. National Park, 
we shouldn't even have to be making this submission. Is there no end to 
the greed and destruction throughout this State ?

Robert Bignell


